
Burton L. Silva 

September 4, 2024 

Mr. Chris Lopez, Supervisor – Third District 

Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

168 West Alisal Street, 3rd Floor 

Salinas, CA  93901 

Dear Mr. Lopez, 

This letter is sent to you to request re-appointment to serve another four-year 

term on the King City Cemetery District Board of Trustees.  I have served as a 

trustee on the Board since January 2022 and I’m looking forward to my 

continued service in this capacity. 

I believe in community service and civic duty having served on many Boards in 

Southern Monterey County including the Salinas Valley Fair, King City Young 

Farmers, MCARLM and King City Little League. 

Thank you for your consideration and attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Burton L. Silva 
Burton L. Silva 

Cc:  King City Cemetery District 


